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3 May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Whole School Photograph
Tuesday 9" May 2017
110 Years of Avalon School

To commemorate the 110 years of Avalon School a whole school photograph will be taken on Tuesday
9™ May in the morning.

All children should attend school in their smart summer uniform including blazers.

Nursery children who attend on a Tuesday will be taken by the Nursery Staff. Parents/Carers of children
who do not attend Nursery on a Tuesday but would like their child to take part in the photograph, we
would be grateful if you could arrive at Nursery for 9.30am. Parents/Carers must stay on the site while
the photograph is taken. Refreshments will be available.

Although the photograph is scheduled to be taken in the morning, it may be moved to the afternoon if the
weather is not suitable. We will let Nursery parents/carers know as soon as possible via text message
should this be the case.

Details of how parents may purchase photographs will follow shortly.

Yours sincerely

Yol

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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